
IMPORTANT  CONVENTION 

UPDATE 

Labas Vyciai! 

Council 1 Brockton, MA is  overwhelmed at the response received from those planning to attend the 105th National       

Convention!! The reserved block of rooms at the Hilton is sold out.  Due to a glitch in the Hilton reservations system as well 

as overselling of rooms to another group, we are unable to add additional rooms at the Hilton at this time.  We have       

secured additional rooms  at two hotel located with a five mile radius of the Hilton. 

The two additional hotels are: 

  Homewood Suites     Royal  Road   Canton, MA     1.781.828.4700 

 1 King Bedded Suite with mini kitchen with a pull out Queen Sofa at the convention 

 Rate of $ 169.00 plus taxes which includes breakfast.  3 miles from the Hilton 

 www.roomreservation.com/hotel/homewood-suites-by-hilton-bostoncanton-ma.htm 

Hampton Inn          Route 1          Norwood, MA          1.781.769.7600      

1 King Bedded Room or King Study 

Rates at the moment $210.00-220.00 plus taxes and includes breakfast.  5 miles from the Hilton 

(We are currently trying to negotiate this to match the convention rate at the Hilton) 

www.hamptoninn3.hilton.com/en/hotels/massachusetts/hampton-inn-boston-norwood 

In order to secure rooms for our convention delegates and guests, we booked the rooms for K of L members first.  At 

this point in time, those wishing rooms should contact Susan Trautman directly and the rooms will be released to you. 

Rooms will be held until July 1, 2018.  They are available on a first come first serve basis.  Should rooms at the Hilton 

become available after June 1, 2018, we have been given the promise from the Hilton that rooms will be for our group first 

prior to any other reservation!  We shall contact those who have made reservations at additional hotels to transfer to 

the Hilton should they choose to do so.  You are welcome to keep checking in with the Hilton from time to time to see if 

rooms have become open. 

For convenience, safety and FUN we will be offering complimentary shuttle service between the hotels…Lithuanian 

Song Sheets included!!!  We want to accommodate all those who wish to join us for the convention and are making plans to 

make it bigger and better than ever.  Just remember to send in your registration as soon as possible to guarantee the 

lowest rate possible.  

Looking forward to seeing YOU! 

Co-Chairman:  

Susan Trautman   1.774.451.0262   strautmankofl2018@comcast.net   P.O. Box 105   Raynham, MA  02768 

http://www.roomreservation.com/hotel/homewood-suites-by-hilton-bostoncanton-ma.htm
http://www.hamptoninn3.hilton.com/en/hotels/massachusetts/hampton-inn-boston-norwood



